
A tenant’s guide to 
Electric Showers - Thermostatic

Alter the 
temperature dial to 
select the desired 
water temperature. 
Check the water 
temperature before 
entering the shower.

Turn the 
shower on 
using the 
start/stop 
button.

Using the shower
Thermostatic showers have a safety feature that stops the shower reaching 
a temperature that can cause damage to skin. The water temperature from 
this shower may not get as hot as other showers to ensure you and your 
family are safe.

The shower will continue running for a few seconds after being turned off 
at the unit to safely remove heat from the water. If this does not happen for 
any reasons, such as a power cut or the electrical supply being isolated, the 
shower will shut down for 40 minutes. This may cause long-term issues if it 
happens regularly. Please allow it to complete the run-on period when it is 
being turned off, and please don’t turn it off using the pull cord only.

Seasonal changes
The temperature of the cold mains water supply is generally colder during 
the winter months, meaning the temperature dial may need to be set higher 
(or the “High” setting selected) in winter to meet your desired temperature.

Cleaning the shower
Isolate the power to the shower before cleaning. The showerhead and hose 
should be kept clean and free from blockage to ensure the shower works 
correctly. Use a soft cloth to wipe anyway any limescale from the nozzles on 
the headset. Please be careful that many households cleaning product can 
damage plastics.

IMPORTANT - Please be aware that it is important not to carry out any 
unauthorised alterations to shower units, including replacing the head and 
hose sets. This may cause the showers to fail and will void the warranty.

Carrying out any modifications may result 
in Ashfield District Council not maintaining 

responsibility for any repairs.




